
 

 

To:  VHA Advisory Board Members 
From:  Phil Walker – VHA President 
Re:      VHA Advisory Board information - In lieu of October 14, 2020 Meeting 
Date:   October 12, 2020  
 
Previous Minutes:      SENT SEPARATELY 
 
Treasurer Report:       SEE ATTACHED 3 pages 
 
Membership Report: Watch for the Membership Report to be emailed soon. 
 
 
Old Business 

 October Town Hall:  Tuesday October 13, 2020 is the deadline for sending questions.  
Questions will then be sent to the Partners and the Q & A will be published in the November 
issue of the Voice. 

 
New Business 

 Re-Start of Recreation Centers: The recreation center rooms are now open for 50% 
capacity.  Many issues with the layout and format of the New Resident Night (NRN) prevent 
resuming this program.  Options for re-starting NRN as soon as feasible continue to be 
reviewed. 

 

  VHA Fundraising and Social Events: Ideas are being discussed for fundraising and social 
events to raise money for the VHA.  Watch for information regarding a Golf Cart Rally.  Other 
ideas under consideration include a reverse option raffle (i.e. first ticket drawn wins admission 
to next raffle and last 5 tickets win); selling ads when our new VHA website goes live.  Please 
send your ideas to the VHA secretary at joanstrek@aol.com  

 

 Joining the VHA:  A new VHA decal will be prepared as one of the ideas for promoting the 
VHA.  Please send your ideas. 
 

 VHA Resignations:  As noted in the September meeting minutes, Joan Testa has resigned as 
VP North while continuing to serve as a Neighborhood Representative.  Other recent 
resignations include: Carol Hughes-Executive Vice President; Anne Fielding-Director 
Merchants to Members; Kathy McKelvey –Asst VP North & Director Region 1; Linda Sanzone-
Director Lake Region; Lu Bowen-Director Region 2; Colene Makela-Asst Director Region 2; 
Lorraine Britt-Director Region 3. 
 

 Golf Cart Safety Clinic:  The October Golf Cart Safety Clinic is a virtual class October 21st.  
November 18, 2020 this class will be offered face-to-face 9:00 AM in Colony Recreation 
Center. 
 

 Voice:  Monday October 19th is the deadline for articles in the November issue of the Voice. 
 

 
Please contact your area Vice President and/or Phil Walker 4ianeknfl@gmail.com   if you have any 
questions/concerns related to this information.  Your input will be presented during the next SS 
meeting. 
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VHA - Upcoming Meetings/Events 
      
  
VHA New Resident Night    To resume when restrictions lifted 
 
VHA Town Hall     Emailing questions  10/13 
 
VHA Golf Cart Safety Clinic   Zoom video    10/21   9:00 AM 
               Preregistration required.  Login at:  tinyurl.com/vhagolfcar  
  
VHA BOD      Lake Miona   10/22  1:00 PM 
 
VHA SS      TBD    11/04  9:00 AM 
 
VHA AB Meeting     TBD    11/11  

 
 
 
 

Special Meetings/Events – 2020 
 
VHA General Meeting    Lake Miona   12/09  7:00 PM 
   Speaker: Ed Jimenez – Chief Executive Officer for UF Health Shands   
 
 

 
 

Special Meetings/Events – 2021 
 
VHA Evening with the Developer   TBD 
 
VHA Country & Western Hoedown  Polo Field   05/15  10:00 AM 

 
 
 

VHA CF - Upcoming Meetings/Events 
 
VHA-CF BOD Meeting   CF President to determine         
 
  

 
 

VHA HH - Upcoming Meetings/Events 
 
VHA-HH BOD Meetings   HH President to determine      

 



 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 


